
 
 
 

 
 
 
In view of the announcement on the Modified Enhanced Community 

Quarantine (MECQ) from April 12 to 30, 2021, please be informed that 
the registration and acceptance of purchase offers under Negotiated 
Sale Batch 15070 is still suspended until further notice. 

 
Thank you and keep safe. 

 


